
SOVEREIGN HARBOUR (SEA DEFENCES) CIC

SUMMARY OF BOARD MEETING ON 4 SEPTEMBER 2017

New Board members Mrs Weeks, Mrs DiCara and Mr Pursglove were welcomed to their 
first meeting.

Bank balances were noted.

Report from EA as to the condition of sea defences was considered and noted and in 
particular it was noted that there were no exceptional items.  

There were no outstanding matters requiring instructions from the Board in  relation to 
collections.

Specific action relating to named debtors was agreed.

Next  Board  meeting  would  take  place  on  19  March,  18  June,  3  September  and  3 
December 2018.
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